Newsletter



Newsletter: 17.1.2022

Every day Matters!

What a great week we had at the Academy last week! We learned about Martin Luther King Junior Day and listened to some of his powerful speech about what he dreamed for. Then we thought about our hopes and dreams for the new year ahead. The children had some incredible hopes including "being a kinder person and helping the community", "doing more maths work at home", "scoring 80 goals in football!"

Wellbeing Ambassadors

We have now appointed our staff and pupil wellbeing ambassadors.



They are work-

ing together to see how we can support children, staff and the community to improve their wellbeing. They have identified 5 themes important to wellbeing and will hold activities, events and share information on these areas. Our first area of focus is 'connect'

Be in it to win it!

Today we are launching our next Golden Ticket Attendance Challenge. Each day a class has every child in they will earn a golden ticket. The golden ticket will be entered into a prize draw and at the end of term two tickets will be drawn and those classes will receive the mystery prize! The more golden tickets a class has, the more chance

they have to win!

COVID-19

Update

Key dates

Tues 18th Jan - Visiting company in Y4 to lead a workshop in class

Thurs 20th Jan - School Nurses in to administer flu vaccinations

Fri 28th Jan - Non school uniform day

Fri 18th Feb - last day of Term

Mon 28th Feb - first day of Term 4 - all children to return

Thurs 24th and Fri 25th March - Y6 residential trip to London





Covid update

- When we have positive
- cases of Covid reported to the Academy we will inform

parents and carers of the children who

- may be considered to be close contact.
- There has now been a change to isolation requirements. If your child tests positive for Covid they are able to take
- a Lateral Flow Test on day 6 and day 7 of their isolation. If these are both nega-

tive then they are able to end their iso-

Up coming event

As part of our curriculum we learn about our role as global citizens. On 24th January it is International Day of Education and we will be thinking about our Oasis Academy in Musoto, Uganda. The Academy has been closed for almost 2 years now due to the pandemic and is hoping to reopen

this month. It costs £90 per year for a child to attend the Academy in Musoto so we are going to hold a non uniform day on Friday 28th January to raise money to pay for a child's school place. If your child would like to take part please bring in a contribution towards our fundraising on this day.